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Prof. Dr. Hesham Abu El Enin inspects the 1st 

Book Fair in Benha University  

 Prof. Dr. Hesham Abu El Enin, the University 

Vice-president for Postgraduate Studies and 

Researches’ Affairs said that the 1
st
 Book Fair in 

Benha University comes in the frame of holding 

the 1
st
 Scientific Conference for Libraries at the University which will 

be held under the title of “Challenges of the University Libraries in 

the Third Millennium” with participation of a great number of 

Egyptian and international publishing houses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


